
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Thursday 28th March 2024:  This week we have been… 
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This week we have learnt about using adjectives in our writing and then we wrote a 
persuasive piece encouraging people to go to a pet show. 
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  Mass and Capacity:   

We have been comparing different capacities and volumes and comparing different masses. 

We have also been adding and subtracting volumes. 
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• PE – As a treat, we played on the adventure playground. 

• RE – We completed an end of unit quiz. 

• Computing – We built a branching database based on our plans from last week.  

• DT – We finished our 3D volcano. 

• Handwriting – horizontal join – ow, ou 

• Spanish – we continued to learn about animals and colours. 

• Art – we made Easter cards. 
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Next term we will have PE on Tuesdays and Fridays. Tuesdays will hopefully be 
swimming and we ask that children please wear PE kit suitable for both inside and 
outside on both Tuesdays and Fridays. Please can children remove earrings on these 
days. We will NOT swim the first week back. 
A shortened overview this week due to Good Friday and our involvement in practising 
for the Easter Service. We would like to wish you all a Happy Easter and a restful 
break. 

 


